
          Timmy Mouse Educational Project




3000 copies of the latest new school book in the 
Timmy Mouse series have been printed in Romanian 
language. Printing company Strijbos in Waalre 
shipped “Timmy Mouse and the Grumpy Cloud" in 
early November.


It is a reading book with 34 pages, questions and 
exercises to learn English words. It is about a 
headstrong elf, a grumbling Timmy and a wise Owl. 
Through cooperation and a positive mood, they work 
toward a happy ending.





This educational school project was launched in 2014 and we were able to have a 
new schoolbook printed every year thanks to donations. We develop and create 
these easy learning books ourselves and we all work on a 100% voluntary basis. 
Like the previous times, these new books will be brought to the schools by our 
colleague. He has received a lot of positive feedback from teachers in recent years. 
Moreover, when driving across the area, he regularly comes across schools, where 
the teachers are particularly happy with these freely provided and unique learning 
materials for young children, because there still is a lack of good learning materials.




News from the work field: Our colleague, Mr. Douglas, is working in East Botosani 
and has recently been receiving cooperation from a Mayor who himself goes along to 
schools. Some time ago they visited a Roma community together and talked to 
parents and children about the importance of education. The Mayor, together with 
the teacher, provided children in the village a 'Timmy Mouse’ afternoon.





This is a new school, built and subsidized by the 
EU. Unfortunately, this does not mean that 
sufficient school materials are available. We 
have talked to the Mayor about this, but 
unfortunately he too had the experience how 
difficult it is to get funds for school materials. 
Frankly, this is certainly frustrating, but 
nonetheless, we will go on, book by book, 
looking at opportunities as we continue. We are 
extremely fortunate to have some loyal donors 
helping us in this endeavor!


Two years ago, we released the “Timmy Mouse Exercise Book”. This book appears 
to be very popular with teachers and consequently, we are running out of these 
books. This exercise book consists of all the exercises from previously published 
books, such as the Language-, Counting- and Easy Learning with Timmy Mouse, as 
well as elements from the “Look and Learn” books. So our goal for the coming year 
will be to have a second expanded version of this exercise book printed, with new 
exercises as well as exercises from the "Geography with Timmy Mouse" book.


Due to a generous donation from J.W.J Charmant Beheer BV and S&Q Europe BV 
from Helmond we can start the second version of the “Timmy Mouse Exercise Book”. 
We are currently applying for a donation from St. Paulien, who has supported us for 
many years, and at the beginning of 2023 a donation application will be submitted to 
Give Europe Hope. I would like to include Smans NV in our loyal support.


Thank you for your support to continue book by book! Next year we want to increase 
the total number of books from 36,875 to over 40,000 books! The question remains: 
"who is joining in!"


